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An informative note from Cubana de Aviación announces to its clients

that the commercial offices will resume their services as of October

15 of this year.

Tickets to Nueva Gerona will be sold on a daily basis. The

incorporation of the rest of the destinations will be informed through

our communication channels in due course.

Passengers with purchased tickets will have the option of reimbursing

or maintaining the credit to make the flight on another date.

For more information, contact the Cubana de Aviación Sales Offices

from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.
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